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Would like to voice our opposition to a change in the zoning for 
Parklands at Camas Meadows. It is currently zoned Business Park 
and we would like it to stay that way. Trees and forests are being 
removed just like already done for the Lake Hills/Pahlisch Homes. 
This has increased traffic already on NW Larkspur and will increase 
it even more when these homes sell. 

We realized when we bought our home that NW Larkspur would 
eventually be going through to a BUSINESS PARK not a mixed use 
as proposed. 

The intersection ofNW Larkspur and NW 60th Ave. is already a bad 
spot as it was graded incorrectly and people do not always stop 
at the stop sign. IF you do approve this change in zoning would 
request that you consider a signal at this intersection. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Ray & Julie DuBois 
3 544 NW 61 st Circle 
Camas, W A 98607 
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